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Next Sunday:  
Message:        Steve Longenecker 

Librarian:       Dixie Becker 

Church Nursery:  Karey Newswanger & Joey Sauder 

 

Upcoming Dates of Note: 

Oct 6                           Tarry An Hour                                   7:00 p.m. 

Oct 13                         AC/MCT                                              6:30 p.m. 

Attendance and Offering: 

Attendance last Sunday:                                                                    92         

Tithes & offerings received last Sunday:                            $ 2,403.00 

                                                                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

1125 River Road, Marietta, PA 17547 Telephone: 717 426-4584 

E-mail: MariettaChapel@gmail.com www.MariettaChapel.org 

 

LEAD PASTOR 

 Dave Harnish 615-1068 davechapel@gmail.com  

2015 Focus 

Together, go deeper: 

                           with each other… 

                                     in our communities… 

                                                                       and with God. 
 

 

Mission Statement 

We follow Jesus,  

addressing the needs of those around us 

so that together we may experience the living God 

and become channels of compassion and hope to a hurting world. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                     

                    

                     

                    October 4, 2015 

Together:  

Going Deeper With God 

Ezekiel 47: 1-6  

 

Welcome and announcements                            Bob Flowers        

Praise and worship in song 

Communion 

Responding with tithes and offerings 

Message                                                                Dave Harnish 

Sending Prayer                                                       Bob Flowers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sonrise Café                     9:00-9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service             9:30-11:00 a.m.  

Part 2                                11:00-11:30 a.m.  



WELCOME GUESTS 

We are delighted you have come to worship with us. If you did not 

receive a guest packet upon your arrival, please pick up one at the 

welcome desk in the lobby. We would appreciate if you would  

also sign the guest book there. We hope to see you again! 

 

 

 

Nursery Care for infants through age two provided 10:00-11:30 a.m. 

Kidz for Christ Classes:  

�    Age: 3 yrs old to 4th Grade, 10:30 - 11:15 a.m., Room 3 & 4 

 

Part 2     11:00 – 11:30 a.m. 

 

 

Youth 

♦ 5th- 8th Grades, Room #6 

♦ 9th-12th Grades, Room # 7 & 8 

Adults 

♦ International Bible Lesson- Conference Room 

♦ Catalyst Groups 

               Connections- Overflow Room #9, Section 1 

               Adults-   Fellowship Hall, Overflow Room #9, Section 2 

 

 

 

Serving Today 

Greeters:  Edwin Halteman & Kelley Ehrhart 

Librarian: Nicole Newswanger 

Church Nursery: Amy Smith & Dustin Sauder 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Chapel Activities 

Tue                                   Tarry An Hour                                   7:00 p.m. 

Wed                                  Women’s Bible Study                     10:00 a.m. 

 

                   Announcements 
 

� PRAYER REQUEST CARDS are in racks on the benches. If you wish 

to submit a request, print it on a card and place it in the offering plate. 

� HEARING ASSISTANCE DEVICES are available upon request. 

Please check with the technician at the sound booth for assistance. 

� GROCERY GIFT CARDS –  An ongoing fundraiser for the youth. 

Gift cards are purchased from Darrenkamps, Giant, and Weis at a 

discount and sold at face value for a 5% profit. Check with Zane Harnish  

if you would like to purchase cards this morning. 

� OCTOBER CALENDAR CORRECTIONS – Please make the 

following changes to the October calendar:  Jr & Senior High Youth Bible 

study will be held on Oct 11 & 25 at 7:00 p.m., not Oct 4 & 18.  Women’s 

Bible study will not be held on Oct 14. 

� DIRECTORY UPDATE IS COMING – Update slips have been 

placed in mailboxes.  Please complete any changes, submit a new photo 

(if desired), and place in The Chapel secretary’s mailbox (lower right-

hand corner) by NEXT SUNDAY October 11.  Changes may also be 

emailed to: mariettachapel@gmail.com.   

� MARK YOUR CALENDAR – Our local Crop Hunger Walk is taking 

place in Maytown on Sunday afternoon on Oct 18.  A significant amount 

of the funds raised go to support our local food bank.  See Pastor Dave if 

you are interested in walking.   

� A FELLOWSHIP MEAL will be held after our worship service next 

Sunday, October 11. Plan to bring a hot and a cold dish. Steve 

Longenecker (Paul’s son) from Birmingham, Alabama will be bringing 

the morning message. There will be other friends and family members of 

the Longeneckers visiting with us that day too. Since we will likely have 

25 extra guests, consider bringing a larger amount of food than usual. 

� ISRAEL WALK FUNDRAISER – Kathleen Shuman, along with her 

siblings, mom and sister-in-law will be traveling to Israel to walk on “The 

Jesus Trail” as a fundraiser for SERVE.  SERVE is a volunteer ministry 

that connects Christians from around the world with local ministries in 

the Nazareth area and the hospital there.  If you are interested in learning 

more or would like to support the work of SERVE, please contact 

Kathleen (phone: 717-616-8551). 

 

� AN INSTALLATION SERVICE will be held for our new 

Bishop, Keith Blank this afternoon from 4-6 PM at East Petersburg 

Mennonite Church. Light refreshments will follow the service. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

� YOU ARE INVITED to the annual Partner's in Evangelism 

(PIE) fundraising banquet to be held on Tuesday, October 13 at 

6:30 p.m. at Yoders in New Holland. PIE is a ministry that plants 

new church initiatives in Birmingham AL, led by Steve 

Longenecker (Paul's son) that has been active for 29 years this 

year in inner city ministry.  More details can be found on the 

bulletin board, or see Paul or Mel for complimentary tickets. 

 

� CHECK THE BULLETIN BOARD – Take a minute to check 

the bulletin board for more information on the following and 

more… 

� WEAVERLAND MENNONITE CHRUCH HYMN SING will 

be held on Sunday, October 18 at 7:00 p.m. at 

Weaverland Mennonite Church, 210 Weaverland Valley 

Rd, East Earl, PA 17519.  Led by Merle Ressler and Steve 

Martin.  Includes music by the Weaverland Quartet. 

� HOW IN THE WORLD HAVE WE CHANGED?—Hear 

Mennonite and Brethren in Christ leaders reflect on 

Mennonite World Conference and how the Anabaptist world 

has changed over the last 50 years. This free event will be held 

at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, November 9 at Lancaster Brethren in 

Christ Church, 1865 Fruitville Pike, Lancaster, PA. 

 

                                               YOUTH 

 

� Senior High Youth Bible Study – All 9th -12 graders are 

invited for worship and Bible study here at the Chapel in the 

youth room October 11 & 25 from  7-8:30 p.m.   

� Senior High Youth Corn Maze activity will be held on 

October 10.  Meet at the Chapel at 6:00 p.m. 


